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SCHOOL CALENDAR  

MAY  

Mon 3rd Bank Holiday 

Fri 21st Rags 2 Riches 
collection - 9 am 

Mon 24th Healthy schools 
week 
Class photos 

Fri 28th Half term 

JUNE  

Mon 7th Back to school 

JULY  

Fri 2nd Yr 5 taster day 
at The Chase 

Mon 12th Reports out 
Play to school 

Tues 13th & 
Weds 14th 

KS2 Play 6pm 

Thu 15th Nursery leavers 
ceremony & 
teddy bears 
picnic 

Fri 16th Whole school 
walk 

Mon 19th Yr 6 leavers 
rounders 

Tues 20th Sports Day 
10am start & 
picnic 
Last day of term 
ς children can 
go home at 
1pm 

 

Message from Mrs Jones 
 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a great week in school and it has been 

wonderful to see the children enjoying the outdoors. The 

children love being on the field for playtimes but they 

have also been able to take learning outdoors with run 

around maths, welly walks, forest school and field skills 

for Year 6. Clubs are up and running after school 

outdoors; ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘ ǘƻ the form and children 

would like to join in, there may be a couple of spaces in 

the sports clubs. Please contact the office for further 

details. 

Have a great Bank Holiday weekend! 

God Bless, 

Mrs Jones 

 
 

 

 

  VALUE OF THE MONTH   

TRUST 

Proverbs 3 5:6 

Ψ¢Ǌǳǎǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ 

heart, and do not lean on your 

own understanding. In all your 

ways acknowledge him and he will 

ƳŀƪŜ ǎǘǊŀƛƎƘǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŀǘƘǎΦΩ 

Chosen by Rosie 

 
 

 

A huge welcome to Miss Sexton and Miss Houlston 

who join us as teaching students from the University 

of Worcester. They will be based in Class 2 & 3 and 

we look forward to working with them in the 

summer term. 
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  School Life 

It may not be Easter any more but we were excited to have baby chicks in Class 2 on Wednesday! A huge thanks to 

Mrs Jeffries for bringing them in to see us. 

Class 1 enjoyed ending their lessons on money this week by bringing in their own money and showing they were 

responsible for it by keeping it safe until the shop opened.  They were able to make their own choices on which 

items they could buy with the amount they had. Well done mini shoppers! 

In Class 1 Carol set us a challenge in Forest School to find a dragon each and then order ourselves according to the 

ƴǳƳōŜǊΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǎǉǳŜŜȊŜ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇƘƻǘƻ ŀǎ aƛǎǎ CŜŀǘƘŜǊǎǘƻƴŜ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ Ŧƛǘ ǳǎ ŀƭƭ ƛƴΗ ²Ŝ ŎŀǊǊƛŜŘ ƻƴ 

looking at all things mud: paintings, digging and the mud kitchen. Thank you to Mrs Horsfield who helped us make 

stick crosses. 

 



 

 

Class 3 enjoying a fun afternoon in Forest School this week! 

A very big thank you and well done to our lovely 

student Teigan (or Miss Mackenzie!) who leaves us 

this week after spending 4 months here at Cradley 

School. The children have loved having her in Class 4 

and we wish her the very best with her final 

dissertation. We will hopefully see her again soon.  


